The Union notes
· There is an arboretum proposed in the College estate plan.
· Bees and other wildlife thrive in this environment. And are vital to our environment and ecosystem. 
· There are currently no wild/solitary bee houses.
· These are easily installed and need no/little maintenance once installed.
The Union believes
· Wild bee houses would be beneficial for the college and local environment.
· This would be a great use of additional space that the arboretum offers.
The Union resolves
· To lobby the College estate to install wild/solitary bee houses to existing trees in the arboretum.
The Union mandates
· The president to ensure a number of wild/solitary bee houses are installed and maintained by the College maintenance/gardening services.
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